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Oregon's vote by mail system has proven to be safe and secure over the many years 

it has been in place. The ease of voting by mail in this state is directly tied to Oregon 

having one of the highest voter turnout across the nation. A vote to repeal the vote by 

mail system is a vote against democracy. It is a vote to strip citizens of their rights. 

It's a naked coordination with the federal efforts towards an autocratic society. Please 

vote no on this bill.  


